
This workshop will be an overview of the SAT and PSAT/NMSQT that includes a discussion
about test item types, the score scales, and how the assessments are linked to classroom
instruction. Considerable time will be spent discussing and demonstrating the entire
online score report system and the various data reports that are available.

It is required that each participant bring a fully charged tablet or laptop computer and
must be able to access their school/district data portal.

Those invited to attend the workshop are administrators, teachers and counselors. We
encourage schools to send teams of up to five. Please note that because of limited space, no
school will be able to enroll more than five.

Cost: CAS Member Schools: $50 per person/$250 per team of 5;
Non-Member Schools: $75 per person/$375 per team of 5

Purchase Order/Payment required in advance of workshop.

Questions should be directed to Noreen Liberopoulos at nliberopoulos@casciac.org.

Registration available online:

https://www.casciac.org/scripts/registerwpcas.cgi?confid=SAT12-13-16
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Additional Workshop
Dec. 13, 2016

8:30 am – 12:00 pm

Registration Deadline:
December 7, 2016 or

as soon as workshop is full
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